
Al-Sheikh  had  a  phone  call
with  His  Excellency  the
Egyptian Foreign Minister
I  had  a  phone  call  this  morning  with  His  Excellency  the
Egyptian Foreign Minister, Mr. Sameh Shoukry, and we agreed on
the necessity of international pressure to stop the aggression
against  the  Gaza  Strip  and  the  necessity  of  opening
humanitarian pathways urgently, and the absolute rejection of
the displacement of our people from their homeland, and the
coordination of the Arab effort and communication with all
countries of the world to communicate our clear and constant
position.
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